
Jones, Stephanie

From: JRRC <irrc@irrc.state.pa.us>
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 8:48 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia; ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: FW: IRRC #3 147

From: Robin Hamilton irna Hto : mom2crnss@at1anticbb.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 10:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: IRRC #3 147

I am concerned about the proposed changes to title 28, chapter 23 of the Pennsylvania Code.

Since parents axe not required to irmnunize their children until the children are admitted into school, the
provisional period of 5 days for parents to obtain any necessary vaccines is far too short in the event that a
student should require several vaccines. Parents should have more time to develop a plan for their children to
receive the required vaccines.

Children who have been infected by varicella should not be required to receive the chicken pox vaccine. A
written statement from the parents should be treated as sufficient evidence demonstrating a history of
chickenpox.

Thank you for your consideration of these matters.

Robin Hamilton
mom2cmss@atlanticbb.net
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